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We acknowledge a donation from the St. James UCW in loving memory of Violet 

Hodder.   

 

We extend a big thank you to Bruce Winsor for stepping in to look after the 

church property over the summer months, and wish him well in his future 

endeavours. 

 

St. James’ 56
th

 Anniversary Celebration: 

Thursday, November 6th:   deadline for purchasing tickets. 

Sunday, November 9th:       deadline for notification of auction items for a list. 

Thursday, Nov. 13th:            deadline for actual items to be at St. James. 

Friday, November 14th:       dinner and auction. 

 

Senior Choir practice has resumed under the direction of our 2 new music 

directors.  Practice is being held on Tuesdays from7:30 - 9:00pm.  Anyone 

interested in contributing to the musical worship at St. James is very 

welcome/encouraged to attend. 

 
Fall Faith Study:  This exploration of the Bible continues tomorrow, November 

3rd,  at 10am and 7.30pm. 

 

Come Dance with Me - Sacred Circle Dances continues on Thursdays at 11am for 

the next 4 weeks.   

 

Youth News: **Any youth interested in Go is invited to help the UCW with dishes 

during the sale on November 8th. Please let Rebecca know your interest. 

**A group of young adults will be meeting one night in the second week of the 

month.  If you would like more information please contact Rebecca. 

**Christmas Play: Any children or youth or young adults interested in taking part 

in a Christmas play in Church in December, please contact Rebecca or Susan. A 

meeting time will be set once a group of interested parties is presented. 

 **Both youth groups, and of course anyone who would like to help, can come to 

church at noon on the 29th to decorate the church for the Christmas season. 

 

The Best Offer Ever from the United Church Observer: Buy a gift subscription for 

just $10 - less than half the price of a direct subscription - and get a second gift 

subscription absolutely free!   The Best Offer Ever is an easy and inexpensive way 

to share the publication that was judged the best denominational magazine in 

North America last spring. Recipients of gift subscriptions could be friends who 

don't currently read the magazine, family members no longer living at home, or 

shut-ins who can't. There is a postage-paid order form in the October issue of the 

magazine or contact your Observer Representative, Barry Cutler at 364-3450 or 

newfie_1_ca@yahoo.ca 

 

 St. James UCW Fall Sale and Morning Coffee: Saturday, November 8th, 9:45 a.m. 

- 12 noon.  There will be the usual stalls of baked, knitted, and handwork goods, 

and also, the very popular "Grab Bags"!  Those who would like to donate, in any 

way, may contact Sale Conveners:  Vera Marshall at 726-5869, or Jean White at 

739-0908. Tickets are $6 and may be purchased at the church office or at the 

door.  We look forward to seeing you there! 

  

Semi-annual Fish Dinner, hosted by St. James AOTS, will take place on Friday, 

November 21st.  The $20 tickets are available from Dave Hapgood at 576-4075 or 

Aubrey Hill at 726-8306 

 

Calling all former NGIT and CGIT'ers to a special Christmas Vesper Service to start 

the 80th Anniversary celebrations of CGIT in Canada. The service will be held at 

St. James on December 14th at 7 pm.  If you would like to take part in the service, 

please contact Jean Thompson, 782-1480.  If not, just come and join for a walk 

down memory lane.  We will be serving Christmas cake and syrup after the 

service.  See you on December 14th! 

 

Ten Thousand Villages Fair Trade Gift Sale:  Tomorrow  and Tuesday, November 

3rd and 4th, 10am-7pm in the Landing (UC-3018) on the 3rd floor of the 

University Centre, Memorial University Chaplaincy is hosting a sale of beautiful, 

fairly-traded gifts benefiting artisans from more than 30 developing countries. 

The gifts you buy at the Ten Thousand Villages Sales will give the blessings of 

steady work, fair wages, and a better life for struggling families around the world. 

Free admission. 

 

Queen’s College Convocation will be held Thursday, November 6, at 8pm in the 

Church of St. Michael and All Angels in St. John’s.  

 

The Glenbrook Lodge Ladies' Auxiliary will be holding their annual Fall Bake Sale 

on Friday, November 7, 2-4 pm, at Glenbrook Lodge. A selection of Christmas 

cakes, puddings and other items will be available. 

 

‘Remember’: a special concert commemorating all who have served 

Newfoundland and Canada in battles past and present: Saturday, November 8th, 

8pm at Cochrane Street UC.  Admission is $25 for adults, $20 for 

students/seniors. Tickets are available in advance at Fred's Records (Duckworth 

Street) or at the door on the night of the concert. Advance purchases are 

recommended. All veterans are invited to attend the concert for free with special 

reserved seating. Doors open at 7:15pm. 
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